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Prayer Request 

Please be in prayer for our Board as they seek wisdom 
and guidance in having our roof replaced. It is at the 
point where it can no longer be patched or repaired, 
but will involve a total tear off. We do not have the  
finances, but we know One who does. 

Pray for His provision for this need. 

Sadly, another of our longtime volunteers was called 

home. 

Mary Anne volunteered with us for eight years, and 

got so much joy from handing out candy to the        

children that came through our doors. Mary Anne was 

married to Jim, another of our volunteers for 54 years. 

They had four children together.  

We ask that you keep Jim and the family in your     

prayers during this difficult time. 

 

We were blessed with a great donation from the 

Crisis Center for South Suburbia of produce and 

milk. 

Thank you so much. 

Thank you Roberts Road Bible Church’s Pastor 

John and the entire congregation for your    

support.  

The generosity shown to us will help us          

continue our mission. 

Thanks again to Jewel-Osco, Palos Heights and Oak Forest 

for your donations.  

Without local partners like Jewel-Osco, we wouldn't be able 

to help as many people. 


